Department of Health

Janelle Grammer, RS, MSHSA Public Health Administrator

730 Washington Avenue Racine, Wisconsin 53403 262-636-9201 262-636-9564 FAX



Environmental Health Division 262-636-9203 Community Health Programs 262-636-9201 Clinic/Laboratory 262-636-9431

www.cityofracine.org

May 28, 2008

Honorable Mayor and Members of the Common Council City of Racine Racine City Hall 730 Washington Avenue Racine, WI 53403

Dear Mayor and Council Members:

I hereby request permission to accept funding from the Sustainable Racine Fund in the amount of \$2,000 to be used to purchase 143 1-gallon containers of Blue Dune Lyme Grass to increase native vegetation on existing and proposed dune structures between the North Beach Oasis and the Kid's Cove Playground at the south end of North Beach. The contract period is April 26, 2008 to October 31, 2008.

The contract has been reviewed and approved by Sue Cryer in the Finance Department. The grant control number is 2008-011. There is no fiscal match required.

Respectfully submitted,

Janelle M. Grammer